Carrier Customer Bulletin

FRONTIER

Date of Bulletin: October 4,2022

Notice #: CCBFTR0O2072

Audience: Reseller

Subject: Commercial Carrier Cost Recovery Surcharge Rate Increase
Date Effective: November 3, 2022

Frontier is providing notification that the Carrier Cost Recovery Surcharge (CCRS) rate
for all applicable commercial accounts will be increased. Applicable accounts are
those which utilize Frontier Long Distance service, as indicated by the presence of any
of the following Primary Interexchange Carrier (PIC) codes on the account:

e 0096

o 0694
o 0763
o 5326
o 5342

Effective November 3, 2022, the existing CCRS monthly rate of $8.99 per account will
be increased to $13.99 per account. The rate increase will be applicable for all Frontier
tariffs / legal entities.

If you have questions on this information, please contact your Frontier Account
Manager.
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